Interim Music Director

The United Church of Northfield,

Northfield, VT

We are seeking an Interim MUSIC DIRECTOR to join our ministry and community in February 2022. Check us out: www.unitedchurchofnorthfield.org or find us on Facebook.

Interim Music Director at the United Church

The United Church of Northfield is seeking an Interim MUSIC DIRECTOR to join our ministry and community in February 2022. Check us out: www.unitedchurchofnorthfield.org or find us on Facebook.

Included in the Interim Music Director's list of duties are:

- 1. Select music for church services in consultation with the Minister
- 2. Play the organ and/or piano for services
- 3. Direct the choir—selecting music, conducting rehearsal and leading the choir each Sunday
- 4. Administrative duties include arranging for maintenance of the church instruments, maintaining the music library, and meeting with the Minister & Deacons as requested.

The United Church is well-known for its music program and its outreach to the community, and we seek a candidate ready to take on the creative opportunity of joining these two aspects of our ministry and help us develop a Music Ministry that can serve not only the church, but the wider community.

This is a part-time position with a salary of \$160/week based on experience and expertise. The United Church also has space for rehearsal and performance and will be available at the director's private use with a minimal fee for cleaning and heating.

Email letter of interest and resume to our Co-Moderators:

Peter Evans and Lauren Howard: petermevans53@gmail.com & howard@norwich.edu

Or mail to:

The United Church of Northfield Attn: Peter Evans and Lauren Howard 58 South Main St (P.O. Box 188) Northfield, VT 05663